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Attention: Revised Reimbursement 
Methodology for Medicare/Medicaid Dually 
Eligible Clients 
 

Pursuant to the recent changes to Social Services Law, the 
NYS Department of Health has revised the Medicaid 
reimbursement methodology for practitioner claims for 
Medicare/Medicaid dually eligible individuals. Medicaid no 
longer reimburses partial Medicare Part B coinsurance amounts 
when the Medicare payment exceeds the Medicaid fee or rate 
for that service. 
 
This change to the reimbursement methodology is effective for 
dates of service on and after July 1, 2015. Claims with dates 
of service 7/1/15 or after that were processed before the 
revision of payment methodology was implemented on 
12/17/15 are now being adjusted so that correct payment 
can be made. These adjustments will start to be seen on 
cycle 2007 with check/EFTs dated 2/8/16. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csgov.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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